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Section A – Information to share with BBT Trainees and ES 
 
(Dear Supervisor – PLEASE share the content of the bulletin with your trainee) 
 
Timeline for assessments  
A reminder that the induction appraisal with the CS for the trainees’ 2nd post should already have been 
completed.   The interim review for ARCP undertaken with ES, should be completed by 29th April. This can 
be arranged remotely.  All assessments for the current BBT placement and review of BBT programme with 
ES should be completed by 17th June 2016. Please also ensure Equality and Diversity mandatory training is 
completed by this date. See Assessments Timelines for more information.  
 
10% Specialty: 13th – 29th April BSUH, Frimley and SASH, 5th – 21st April, Dartford 
The dates for the 10% have changed due to the junior doctors’ industrial action.  As this is an opportunity to 
explore a different specialty and the integration between BBT specialties, please document your learning. 
The trainees should write at least one learning log about their 10% and also a learning log about a case 
crossing two specialties. 
 
GMC Trainee Survey – information and timelines 
Advanced Notification 
The GMC and HEKSS are preparing for the National Training Survey that will again take place in 2015.   
 
TRAINEE SURVEY 2016 - survey census date as 22nd  MARCH 2016 and must be completed by all trainees 
who are in post on that date. Failure to complete the survey will be monitored and will be available to ARCP 
panels when making their decisions regarding satisfactory progress. This survey is a professional 
responsibility, and it is your chance to influence training in the future – do not miss that chance. 
 
The survey is open until 4th  May 2016 (Survey refers to the post you are in on 22ndh March). The GMC will 
contact all trainees that are in training using the details they hold on their system and will invite them to 
complete the survey.  Any trainees that are out of programme on the census date are not expected to 
complete the survey.  
 
HEKSS WOULD LIKE TO REMIND ALL TRAINEES THAT UNDERTAKING THIS SURVEY IS A 
PROFESSIONAL RESPONSIBILITY and ES, CS, GP Trainers and Programme Directors are asked to 
encourage all BBT trainees to complete the survey.  
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Section B – Information for Faculty 
 
ARCP 
The summer ARCP meeting will be held on Thursday, 14th July, 10am-1pm at Stewart House, 
London. We are convening a panel with an educational supervisor from each specialty.  The panel 
still requires a representative from psychiatry, if you are able to attend, please contact Elena 
Gonzalez, EGonzalez@kss.hee.nhs.uk 
 
Faculty Group Meetings 
We welcome Educational Supervisors and those engaged in the BBT programme to attend the BBT Faculty 
Group meetings. These meetings are a good opportunity to share experience of delivering the BBT 
programme across HEKSS.  
 
The next meeting will be held: 18th May 2016 2.30pm-4.30pm in Postgraduate Education Centre, East 
Surrey Hospital, RH1 5RH. We look forward to seeing as many of you as possible. Dial-in facilities will also 
be available.    
 
At the last faculty meeting in February, we decided to discontinue the learning set.  If there are supervisors, 
who would like to meet for a learning set, please inform the programme director, Mary-Rose Shears, 
mshears@kss.hee.nhs.uk 
  
 
Section D  - Conference/events/courses 
 
National BBT Meeting – The next meeting will be held on 16th May 2016 in London.  There will be 
presentations by the trainees from all the different areas  
 
 
DATES FOR YOUR DIARY: 
BBT Peer Learning Programme 
 17th March 2016 PGEC, Princess Royal Hospital, RH16 

4EX 
 8th June 2016 PGEC, Darent Valley Hospital, DA2 8DA 
BBT Faculty Group Meetings & Learning Sets 
BBT Faculty Group Meeting 18th May 2016, 14.30-16.30 PGEC, East Surrey Hospital, RH1 5RH 
ES Peer Learning Set 18th May 2016, 17.00-18.00 PGEC, East Surrey Hospital, RH1 5RH 

National Meetings 
BBT National meeting 16th May TBC, London 
BBT ARCP  14th July 2016 Stewart House, London 

______________________________________________________________________ 
KSS BBT Training e-Bulletin 
Our aim is to meet your need regarding the sharing of information from HEKSS. We welcome your input and 
feedback. Please send any comments regarding this Bulletin, or suggestions for inclusion 
to gptrainingmanager@kss.hee.nhs.uk  
 
Sent on behalf of:  
Health Education Kent, Surrey & Sussex, 
Tel: 0207 415 3631 / Fax: 0207 415 3687 
 
Please note that the publicising of any courses and events that are not organized or sponsored by HEKSS 
does not imply endorsement. 
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